

# Newsletter



A message from your Coordinator Hi Families,

Welcome back to term 4. We are still collecting bread tags for wheelchairs so far; we have collected thousands so far. Keep them coming.

Lots to look forward to this term including a talent week in November and all our Christmas activities and games in December.

Next week is environment week.

### Activities coming up

- Sand Art
- Timber Wind chimes
- Flower & Leaf Prints

#### What's on the menu

- Banana Muffins
- Pop Corn
- Salad Pockets

## It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at <a href="mailto:pp.campaustralia.com.au">pp.campaustralia.com.au</a> or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







## Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



